-----Original Message-----

18 June 2015 16:50

To: Planning

Subject: Woodstock East amended planning application: Your refs: 14/02004/HYBRID(CDC)and 14/02063/OUT(WODC)

We wish to oppose any building or development at Woodstock East.

This proposal will completely destroy the unique character of Woodstock.

We

object to the proposed Pedestrian Access to site at the corner of Hedge End and Flemings Road:  this would completely change the ambience of Hedge End and Flemings Road, which is currently a peaceful, quiet, and virtually pollution free  area.

M A PEAKE and D W PEAKE

28 Flemings Road, Woodstock.

